



September 15, 2015


PARTIALLY BY ELECTRONIC FILING
VIA WUTC WEB PORTAL AND
PARTIALLY BY HAND DELIVERY

Mr. Steven V. King, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive, SW
Olympia, WA  98504-7250

Dear Mr. King:

Re:	Docket No. UT-151521 - Petition to Receive Support from the
State Universal Communications Services Program Pursuant to
WAC 480-123-100 and 480-123-110 – Replacement Pages       

	Under covering letter dated July 23, 2015, Western Wahkiakum County Telephone Company (“Company”) submitted to the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (“Commission”) for filing the Company’s Petition to Receive Support from the State Universal Communications Services Program (“Program”) established by RCW 80.36.650 (“Petition”) for the Program year 2016.  Portions of the Petition, more specifically the last page of Exhibit 4 (entitled “Prior and Current Year Broadband and Gross Capital Expenditures”) and Exhibit 5, were submitted as “Confidential” materials.

[bookmark: _GoBack]	In response to matters identified by the Commission Staff in their review of the above-mentioned filing, as well as additional information affecting the Company’s financial results attributable to the years 2013 and 2014, enclosed herewith for filing are revised, updated versions of Exhibit 3 and the first twelve pages (i.e., pages numbered 1 through 12) of Exhibit 4 that were included in the Petition.  In addition, an electronic version of the “Financial Statement Template” (in .xlsx format) from which the revised pages 1 through 12 of Exhibit 4 were produced, as well as a copy of this letter in both .pdf and .docx format, are being filed electronically via the Commission’s web portal. 

The paper versions of Exhibit 3 and pages 1 through 12 of Exhibit 4 that accompany this letter are intended to replace the Exhibit 3 and correspondingly numbered pages of Exhibit 4 that were included in the paper versions of the Petition, as filed on July 23, 2015, and the electronic version of the Financial Statement Template that accompanies the electronic filing of this letter is intended to replace the electronic version
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of the Financial Statement Template that was submitted for filing via the Commission’s web portal on July 23, 2015.  The revised portion of Exhibit 4 and the revised Financial Statement Template reflect data entry changes that have been made on pages 5, 6, 7, 8, 11and 12 thereof.  The enclosed pages do not replace the last page of Exhibit 4, which was filed under a claim of confidentiality and remains a part of that exhibit.

	The exhibits or portions of exhibits that accompany this letter are intended to be covered by the officer certificate set forth on page 6 of the Petition as originally submitted, and are hereby made subject thereto.

	Please let us know if the Commission has any questions regarding this letter or the accompanying documents.

						Sincerely,



						Steven M. Appelo
						President

Accompanying documents

